
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 IMPORTANT DATES REMINDERS 

22nd Apr – Start of summer term 

5th May – Bank holiday 

21st May – Last day of half term and Wren 
Class Under the Sea themed dress up day 

22nd and 23rd May – Staff training days 

2nd Jun – Back to school 

 

 

 

 

PE days are Tuesdays and Fridays. Please 
remember to tie up long hair on these days 
and remove earrings. 

Book change day is Monday. Please use 
BoomReader log home reading..  

Spellings are sent home on a Friday. 

NEWS 

Under the Sea 
Our new topic is called Under the Sea and will 
focus on The Big Blue by Yuval Zommer. We will 
explore both oceans and seas around the 
world and look at activists and explorers.  

Please see our class page for more 
information. 

MathSeeds 

Please let me know if you need any support 
with using MathSeeds at home. The children 
are always very keen to work through the units. 

Under the Sea Dress Up Day 

On Wednesday 21st May, Wren Class will 
celebrate their learning with an ocean 
themed dress up day. You can wear blue 
clothes and dress up as the sea or wear your 
brightest colours. 

Please visit our class page on the school website for more information. 
If you have any questions please pop in after school or email                            
the office to make an appointment with Miss Cole. 


